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O R A R E  L A B O R A R E  S E R V I R E  

2nd December 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Year 11 History trip: Thursday 8th December 2022 
 
The History Department will be taking the History GCSE classes out on a Jack the Ripper walking tour and 
museum trip relating to their Crime and Punishment through time: Whitechapel topic to explore the Jack 
the Ripper murders and attempts to catch him.  
 
This is a really important day of immersive learning for the pupils, in which they will gain a deeper 
understanding of Victorian London and the police failure in their desperate search for the notorious Jack 
the Ripper murderer. The cost of the trip will be £15.  
 
These activities will take place during the school day on Thursday the 8th of December. Students will 
arrive at school at normal time and leave for the trips promptly after being registered. They will return to 
school within the normal school hours and will finish their school day at the usual time of 3.15pm. The total 
cost of this trip will be £15, which should be paid through ParentPay. If you are not registered for ParentPay 
please email support@allsaintscc.org.uk for instructions and a log in code. The students will make their 
way to and from both trips on the Circle Line, with a short walk either side. Tube travel for the day will be 
covered by TfL.  
 
Students should be in their school uniform and bring a packed lunch. There will be a packed lunch 
provided by the school for children eligible for free school meals. 
 
Please click here to complete the form and provide your consent.  
 
Please do not respond directly to this email, instead if you have any questions or concerns about this 
activity contact support@allsaintscc.org and we will get back to you as soon as possible.   
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Harper 
Head of History 
Humanities Department 
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